New report and website on the pulp industry

A new report by German NGO Urgewald on the social and environmental impacts of the pulp industry
is now available. The report “Banks, Pulp and People — A Primer on Upcoming International Pulp
Projects”, produced by Chris Lang, describes the impacts of the industry, analyses the track records
of the companies involved and looks at new expansions in the sector. The report is available on

Urgewald's new website: www.pulpmillwatch.org , which documents the problems caused by existing
operations and flags upcoming problematic projects.
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